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To: Jim and Holly Akenson 

Dear Jim and Holly: 

I want to thank you for the wonderful job you did in 
hosting the directors and friends of the International 
Wilderness Research Foundation. Taylor Ranch and both 
of you certainly drew rave reviews from everyone 
there. The fact that a bear tried to break into where 
some of them were staying was wonderful~-at least now I 
can have an answer to Ian Player when he chides me 
about safe wilderness in North America. 

Jim, I enjoyed the .chance to visit with you. I'm 
enclosing some of my rapidly aging reprints pertinent 
to research on hunters and hunting in my former life. 
I'm still looking for a paper I did in which the 
multiple satisfactions framework was outlined. 

I hope both of you will remain highly motivated toward 
your research ;despite the coming winter and all of its 
attendant duties. It was really good to see you, and the 
family sends their best. The kids are excited about 
possibilities for Lady and Queenie. 

Best regards, 

~ 
John C. Hendee 
Dean 
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c: Ed Krumpe 


	b4-Correspondence-096-p001

